M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
April 5, 2016
RE:
KISTA Surplus Bus Sale

I am requesting the approval to participate in the KISTA program for the sale of our surplus buses.  This program is designed to assist school districts in the proper disposal of surplus buses.  This process meets all applicable regulations regarding the sale of surplus buses and usually results in getting the best available bid offer for this equipment.  This will enable the district to upgrade the school bus fleet by removing buses that are out of depreciation and require high maintenance.
 I recommend the board approve to participate in the KISTA surplus bus sale, as presented.
Eric K. McArtor
Chief Operating Officer
